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Vermont Department of Health
Division of Health Protection
Radiological Health

Agency ofHtanan Services

-March 30, 2004

Richard B. Ennis, Senior Project Manager, Section 2
Project Directorate I
Division of Licensing Project Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Dear Mr. Ennis,

Raymond N. McCandless retired from the Vermont Department of Health at the end of
December 2002. It would be appreciated very much if you would send notifications and
memoranda regarding the Entergy Nuclear Vermont Yankee Plant to:

Carla A. White, RRPT, CHP
Radiological Health
Vermont Department of Health
PO Box 70, Drawer #43
108 Cherry Street

_ Burlington, VT 05402-0070
_ N, A _ _

Thank you very much for your time.

Carla A. White, RRPT, CHP
Senior Radiological Health Specialist
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108 Cherry Street * PO Box 70 * Burlington, VT 05402-0070 TEL 802-865-7730 FAX 802-865-7745


